
I have been a member at Westminster my whole life. Some of my favorite 
memories growing up are from time spent at Westminster. Donovan married 
my husband Michael and I at WPC in 2011. Michael officially joined the 
church in 2017 after we attended the new member class together, in a way, 
I rejoined with him. Michael and I have two children, Libby (7) and Ward 
(4). I hope we foster the same love of church and this community in them 
as I did. Since 2017 I have served on the church’s nominating committee, 
led our amazing HOST group and I am currently on the Congregational life 
committee. I am thrilled to be nominated to serve on the session.

 


